School Newsletter — September 11, 2023

East Richland Christian Schools

Elem. #740-695-2005 *  Middle School #740-695-2281 * HS #740-695-2279

Meet Our New Teachers & Aides!

Mrs. Juliann Thornton
Middle School Teacher

Preschool Teacher High School Teacher

.
Marissa Arigoni
Preschool Aide

Nichole Farnesworth
Kindergarten Aide

Christy Copr
Preschool Aide

FACTS Account Reminders
Payment Plans - Each family (or financially responsible parent/guardian)

should have a payment plan, even in situations of scholarships and
financial aid. If you haven’t yet set up a FACTS payment plan for the
23-24 school year, please do so ASAP. The FACTS account allows
you to not only pay for tuition, but also other incidental expenses, such
as field trips and athletic fees, associated with the school year.

Lunch Prepay Accounts - In the Finance portion of your FACTS Family
Portal, you will see this Prepay section for lunches. By clicking Add
Funds, you can deposit money into the prepay account to cover
upcoming student lunch charges. We recommend checking your
balance often so that charges do not get over $25.

Family Communication Reminders

Important Dates:
Oct. 9 -- Columbus Day NO SCHOOL
Oct 10 — Parent Teacher Conferences
Oct 13 - Bike-a-Thon
Oct. 20 -- End of Term 1 for Grades K-12
Nov. 22-24 -- Thanksgiving NO SCHOOL
Dec. 21- Jan. 3 -- Christmas NO SCHOOL

Upcoming Lions Soccer &
Volleyball Home Games:

9/11 Jr High Soccer vs. Moundsville @ 5:30pm

9/15 Varsity VB vs Coshocton @ 6pm

9/18 Varsity Soccer vs. Bethel @ 5:30pm

9/19 Varsity VB vs. Hundred @ 6pm

9/30 Jr High Soccer vs. Shadyside @ 12pm

10/10 Varsity VB vs. Tri-State @ 5:30pm
Come out and support our teams!

Soccer games @ Belco Field, Volleyball @ IFLC

One Call Phone System - East Richland Christian Schools will use the One Call System to notify families in
the case of an emergency. This system is also used to quickly communicate important information to all our
school families. If you have not received the One Call messages or know that we do not have your current
phone number, please contact the school to ensure the correct contact information is on file.

E-mail Communications - Please be mindful that many school communications are sent through e-mail.
Documents such as the weekly announcements and school newsletters are sent as a PDF via email. It is
important that all parents regularly check your e-mail; should you wish to change the e-mail address on file,

please contact the appropriate school office.



